LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM Council Annual Report

For the 2014-2015 School Year

Council Membership


Kim Jiranek– Parent 


Jenafier Carroll – Parent 


Emily Robbins – Teacher/Co-Chairperson


Alana Wooldridge – Teacher


Trish Simpson - Teacher


Jennifer Lewis/Gena Jeffries – Principal/Chairperson
Committees for 2014-2015 School Year
	Technology/PR (grants/pictures)
	Science – 
New Standards

(Data Analysis/Inventory)
	Language Arts

(Program Review)
	Arts
(Events/

Program Review Policy)
	PBIS

	1. Tina Furnish 
	1. Shelly Haun - Chair
	1. Becky Hillard
	1. Jill McIntyre – Chair
	1. Kelly Miller - Chair

	2. Ashley Woosley
	2. Dawn Kennedy
	2. Susan Duvall
	2. Chad Sweeney
	2. Gena Jeffries

	3. Kelli Hart
	3. Janice Williams
	3. Trish Simpson - Chair
	3. Rebecca Parrish
	3. Chad Sweeney

	4. Mikki Bland – Chair
	4. Crystal Goodman
	4. Amy Lawson
	4. Lisa Jaggers
	4. Andrea Meyer

	5. Scott Squires
	5. Leslie Lally
	5. Jenny Schrock
	
	5. Mary Jo Haydon

	
	
	6. Cindy Riney
	
	6. Emily Robbins

	
	
	
	
	7. Terri Schneider

	Professional Development
(PD Plan – March/PD Paperwork)
	Math
(Data/Singapore)
	Social Studies
(Data/Veterans Day)
	Special Occasions/

Sunshine
(Showers/Retirement/Bi-Monthly Get together/Staff Flowers & Cards)
	

	1. Gena Jeffries - Chair
	1. Rose Brown - Chair
	1. Rachelle Grey - Chair
	1. Tina Furnish - Chair
	8.Alana Wooldridge

	2. Penny O’Neal
	2. Cindy Allen
	2. Kim Fox
	2. Shelly Haun
	9.Tina Furnish

	3. Emily Robbins
	3. Pam Goodin
	3. Sally Leonard
	3. Jessica Forbis
	10. Shelly Haun

	
	4. Jessica Johnston
	4. Alana Wooldridge
	4. Mary Jo Haydon
	11. Scott Squires

	
	
	
	5. Cyndi Coleman
	12. Charlene Goodson

	
	
	
	6. Samantha Means 
	

	
	
	
	7. Tracy Hardeman
	

	
	
	
	8. Emily Robbins
	

	
	
	
	
	


Council Training


The council members attended training during the summer of 2014.  Lynn Keen, Christy Hogan and Nancy Carpenter, conducted the training sessions, all are approved trainers with KASC.  Training topics were: Overview, Revised State Content Standards, Balanced Assessment and Accountability (module 1, 2 and 5), and Advanced Assessment and Accountability, Council Roles and Responsibilities for Supporting PGES
Council Focus

ACHIEVEMENTS OF THE SITE-BASED COUNCIL


The SBDM Council is in its 20th year of existence.  Members of the SBDM Council for the 2014-2015 school year were Jennifer Lewis, principal, Kim Jiranek, parent; Jenafier Carroll, parent; Emily Robbins/Co-Chairperson, teacher;  Alana Wooldridge, teacher, and Trish Simpson, teacher.  All members are serving consecutive terms on the SBDM Council.
· The Council was consulted on the hiring or transfer of the following staff during the 2014-2015 school year:  
· Amy Lawson – 1st grade teacher

· Kelli Hart – Special Education Resource Teacher – 2nd grade

· Scott Squires – Special Education Resource Teacher – 5th grade

· Crystal Goodman – 3rd grade teacher

· Gena Jeffries – Principal

· Kelly Miller – Interim Assistant Principal

· Danielle VanderMolen – Full time Assistant

Lincoln Trail Elementary SBDM Council reviewed the following policies and made appropriate changes.
· Emergency Crisis Plan
· CSIP

· PD Plan
· Textbook Allocation
· Policy # 3.02  Wellness
· Policy #1.15  Committees
· Policy #8.02 Curriculum
· Policy #13.01 Instructional Practices

The following actions were taken by the SBDM Council:
· The SBDM Council presented to Hardin County Board of Education their needs request for the 2015-2016 school year.

· The SBDM Council presented to Hardin County Board of Education their goals, plans, and accomplishments.
· SBDM teachers were elected in March for the 2014-2015 school year. Trish Simpson, Emily Robbins and Alana Wooldridge will serve as our teacher elected council members.  Parent elections were conducted in May by our P.T.A. Kim Jiranek and Jenafier Carroll will serve as parent members.
· SBDM attended training and selected a new Principal  - Gena Jeffries

· Lincoln Trail Elementary completed the 2014-20154 school year with an enrollment of 502 students in K-5th grade.
· There were four staff retirements, Shirley Martin, Jeannie Thompson, Pam Goodin and Terri Schneider effective July 1, 2014.
· SBDM reviewed the implementation of Project Fit (grant from Hardin Memorial Hospital) and System 44 (Scholastic program for 3rd grade)
.


Measurement of Success
· Lincoln Trail Elementary continued their success in Academic Excellence with a Proficient Ranked School Score.
The involvement of parents and other community members in the school as volunteers helps make our school successful.  School and community volunteers contributed nearly 4000 hours service during the 2014-2015 school year. 
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Tina Furnish








Office Manager
May 18, 2015





       
           Lincoln Trail Elementary
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School 
Fundraising Report – SBDM Yearly Report 
	Name of Fundraiser
	Amount Raised
	How Funds Were Used

	Scholastic Book Fairs (2)
	2887.12
	Library Resources

	Lifetouch School pics – fall
	3017.38
	Consumable resources

	Lifetouch School pics – Spring & Cap/Gown
	592.39
	Fund 22

	National Hat Day
	133.63
	Tshirts for Fitness Team

	Desserts – Beta
	7070.38
	Beta Convention

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


